
Dear Business Owner

We are very excited to announce the 2022 
Christmas Ninja Xtravaganza.  Funds raised will 
assist with equipment upgrades for local amateur 
Martial Arts, Self Defence and  Bully Prevention 
programming. 

The Christmas Ninja Xtravaganza is a Kickin’ Night of Family Fun including:

We are currently seeking sponsors for auction items, door prizes or cash donations.   
This is a family event so prizes for all ages will be gratefully accepted.  Every single 
donation will help us towards our goal.

We request all donations be received by November 21.  Donations can be dropped 
o� at Spirit of the Dragon or we can certainly arrange for pick up.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us, we would love to chat.  We 
appreciate your consideration and thank you for your time.  

Kim Delesoy
Head instructor
Spirit of the Dragon Martial Arts.

www.SPIRITOFTHEDRAGON.ca

email: spiritofthedragon@sasktel.net
(306) 565-2266

MARTIAL
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Thank you to our event sponsors:

KLEIN’S
CABLING & ELECTRIC

Taco bar supper & home made desserts
Live entertainment
In person (and online) Auc�on

Best Dressed Contest
Trivia & Ninja Challenges
Christmas Baking Sale



White
Belt
Under
$100

Yellow
Belt

$100+

Orange
Belt

$200+

Green
Belt

$300+

Blue
Belt

$400+

Brown
Belt

$500+

Black
Belt

$600+

 Thank You Certi�cate

Option to display business 
cards/�yers at event

Thank-You on Social Media

Thank you at the live event 
& logo in the event program  

Thank you & Logo in our Dec 
& Jan newsletters & website 

(750+ recipients) 

Sponsorship Poster At Event 

2              

VIP Tickets include:
Prime sea�ng with a personal server/a�endant.  
You don’t even need to get up to get your food. 

An amazing night of fun with the royal VIP  
treatment.

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

Event
Tickets 

www.SPIRITOFTHEDRAGON.ca

email: spiritofthedragon@sasktel.net
(306) 565-2266

MARTIAL
ARTSAll donations will be put to great 

use supporting confidence building 
and self defence programming for 

all ages in our community. 
Thank you for your consideration. 


